Ccoming to Fort Lee

Memorial Chapel

6 April 2017, 1900 (7 PM)
NC A&T STATE UNIVERSITY CHOIR

Fort Lee has been granted an unexpected treat. The North
Carolina A&T State University Choir will go on tour again in April
2017 and they’'ve offered to stop at Fort Lee and provide for our
community an amazing concert. This group is nationally known
for its two White House performances and numerous other
significant appearances. Its Fort Lee show will be a rare but

exciting event. Don’t Miss it.

For those without post access...

If coming from the civilian community and without military credentials to access the Fort Lee
gates, please visit our website and do a preregistration. Access Fort Lee from the Lee Gate

Visitors Center. (http://www.lee.army.mil/pmo/access.aspx)

For more information, please call 804-734-6489.



